
News For You,
Area 2!

Virtual KLC
Virtual KLC was a complete

success! Thank you to
everyone who attened. Even
with a pandemic happening

the amazing staff of KLC
found a way to have camp. I

hope everyone enjoyed camp
and learned a lot from it.

There are recorded session on
the KAY website that have

some amazing information.
make sure to go check them

out

Area Project
This years area project is

increasing the mental
health of those

restricted by COVID-19. A
good example is staying
connected with those in

nursing facilities.
Remember to make a
powerpoint slide over

the area project. These
slides will be put in the

RC!

Regional Conference

Due to COVID, this years  regional
conference will be virtual. This
years RC will be recorded and

available November 1st. 

Run For AP!!

I encourage everyone
wanting to run for AP to

do so. Being an Area
President is an

extrodinary experience
and the things you learn

will stay with you
through everything you

do in life.





A GOOD
"DAY" TO BE
A KAY!

AREA SERVICE
PROJECT

A  F O C U S  O N  S E R V I N G

F R O N T L I N E  W O R K E R S  D U R I N G

T H E  C O V I D -19  P A N D E M I C .

REGIONAL
CONFERENCES
W I L L  B E  P R E - R E C O R D E D .  

Welcome back kays! I hope you are doing well &

adjusting to the new school year. Wether you can

meet with your KAY club or not, I encourage you to

get as involved as possible! Do your best to stay

inspired & serve others even when the going gets

tough. Once a KAY, always a KAY!

September Area 4 Newsletter

"YOU MAKE A LIFE
OUT OF WHAT YOU
HAVE, NOT WHAT
YOU'RE MISSING."

Regional Conferences will look a little
different this year. Each conference will
be recorded and made available to
clubs from NOV. 16 - DEC. 18. 

Emma Day, KAY Area 4 President - 21eday@tregoeagles.com

KAY members interested in running
for Area President are asked to 

SIGN UP NO LATER THAN OCT. 26.

AREA 
PRESIDENT

Each KAY club is asked to make a slide
of their project to share during the

November Regional Conferences.
Send to levans@kshsaa.org by 11/01.

- Kate Morton

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!
KAY LEADERSHIP CAMP

JULY 26-30, 2021.





Top Picks for Area Six
September 2020 Edition - Tessa Boesker

While things at your school may look a little different
this year, the need for service is constant .  Now more than
ever, the positive impacts of KAY are desperately needed.

Get creative and find ways to recruit new members!
Possible recruitment methods are posters, videos, power
points, or in your school announcements! It is important
to connect with new members as soon as possible, so get

the word out about the wonderful things we do in the
Kansas Association for Youth as soon as possible! 

REGIONAL
CONFERENCE

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE

AREA PROJECT

In order to prevent the spread of Covid-19, and
adhere to social distancing guideline, our annual KAY

Regional Conferences have been moved online for
2020.  The 90 minute sessions will be recorded and

available for viewing between November 16-
December 18! If you are interested in becoming an
Area President,  Area President Elections are still
taking place  at these conferences! I strongly urge

clubs to gather and watch the conference together!

Contact me! Email: tessa.boesker21@mcpherson.com  Cell: (620) 755-5962

During Virtual KLC this summer, Area Six agreed to
devote our Area Service Project to showing appreciation

to first responders and essential health care workers
who are serving their communities in the midst of a

pandemic.   Ideas could include: an appreciation video,
virtual cards, encouraging signs paving the entrances to

buildings, etc.  Get creative and remember to limit
physical goods such as cards or food to prevent the

passing of germs and viruses, and avoid close personal
contact with those you are serving. I can't wait to see

how Area Six can show appreciation!

INSTAGRAM

@kay_est .1946

TWITTER

@Kansas_KAY

Connect on our

social media !


